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august 10, 1948.

Dear Mrs. Howell:

It was very kind and thoughtful of you to
write as you did about my recent appearsnce before
the venate banking & Currency Committee. It is
always gratifying to receive encouraging words
from those who approve of my efforts to be helpful
to our country.

I am sure you and your daughter must have
enjoyed very much your trip to South america,
especially since there were no unpleasant exper-
iences to mar it. No doubt it will be the fore-
runner of future pleasure trips for you both.

Wwith kind regards,

Sincerely yours,

Mrs. Charlotte B. Howell,
Falcon's wing Ranch,
Indian Hills, Colorado.
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